Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Grant Drmaj

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --

Cost of living is rising exponentially with inflation hitting things like utilities already. This plan doesn't feel aligned
with the consumer and maybe they should use some of their profits to pay for infrastructure upgrades instead of
passing all the costs down to Canadians that can't afford to make ends meet before a recession that is going to hurt
more Canadians and impact the ability for more people to feed their families.



